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Mr B Cullen

Solicitor to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast
BT1 4GB

Dear Sir,

| Business Services

Directorate of Legal Services
Henin & Soom ¢

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3
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RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letter of 9" January 2012.

| am instructed that the recommendations do not refer to any documentation provided by the
bodies referred to in your aforementioned letter. The consultant nephrologists who provided
this information believe that they practice in line with the practice of the majority of members of
both societies. There is, however, no documentation which can verify this.

Yours faithfully,
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Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant
Email:

TIE LAW SOCIETY
OF NORTHERN TRELAND

AS-INQ

'
g

s o

INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

305-089-001






